
CAPTAIN’S CATCH UP 

Dates for your diary: 
 
4th November—PD Day 
8th November—Nursery & Daycare Parent  
          Workshop 
12th November—Consultations 
15th November—Year 3 Parent Workshop 
18th November— Year 2 Dudley Zoo 
19th November—Greek Visit 
21st November—Year 5 Egyptian day 
22nd November—Year 5 Parent Assembly 
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Student of the Week 

Mrs McGee - Reception - Rhyley 

Mrs Brannon– Reception—Chester 

Miss Robinson– Year 1– Adanya 

Mrs Longmore-Year 1– Robin 

Mr Davies-Year 2– Poppy 

Miss Jenkins-Year 2-Darcie  

Miss Manns/Mr Harris– Year 3– Lucas 

Miss Roberts-Year 3– Sophie 

Miss Hill-Year 4-Rebecca 

Miss Read-Year 4-Sophie-Mai 

Mr Pilling-Year 5–Jay 

Mr White-Year 5-Benjamin 

Miss Saville-Year 6-Nooman 

Mrs Weston/Miss Wootton-Year 6-Leah 

  Attendance of the Week 

Key Stage One 

Mrs Longmore’s class 98% 

Key Stage Two 

Miss Manns Class 98% 
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Thankyou to all our parents/carers and children for 

all of your kind harvest donations.  Reverend Jo  

delivered a whole school  harvest assembly to the 

children on Monday.  Reverend Jo collected the  

donations to take to our local food bank to help 

those within our local community. 

Harvest Assembly 

REMINDER PD DAY 4TH NOVEMBER 

We wish you all a lovely and restful half term 

holiday.  We look forward to welcoming the 

children back on Tuesday 5th of November. 
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CAPTAIN’S CATCH UP 
ITF World Tennis Tour 

Children at Captain Webb had the privilege to attend the ITF World Tennis Tour in Shrewsbury on     

Friday!  The tournament is called the W100, the biggest event in  women’s tennis to be staged in the 

UK, outside of the grass court season!  The children started the morning with fun activities in the Dome 

and then ventured inside to watch some professional tennis matches.  They even got to interview a 

couple of the players. 

CROSSBAR HOCKEY 

 

We played some fantastic hockey but unfortunately lost 3-2 in the 
final to Newdale.  

Some of the KS1 children        

decorated the fence with some 

fallen autumn leaves during 

lunchtime. 


